
Dear continuing education students of the Academy!

The  new academic  year  has  started.  We  want  it  to  be  productive,  fruitful  and
eventful, and – what is especially important now – to keep everyone healthy and to
make sure that the spread of the corona virus would interfere with our work and
learning activities as little as possible. 

The  work  organization  measures  at  our  Academy  can  be  find  here  EAMT work
organization  in  the  autumn  semester  of  the  academic  year  2021/2022  -  Eesti
Muusika- ja Teatriakadeemia 

 The  staff and  students,  including  continuing  education  students  of  the
Academy must  be  prepared  to  either  submit  a  formal  COVID vaccination
certificate,  proof  of  having  previously  been  infected  with  the  COVID-19
disease  or  a  negative  test  result.  Therefore all  students,  including
continuing  education  students  and  faculty  members  must  have  a
valid  COVID  certificate.  Obtaining  this  certificate  is  the  personal
responsibility of an employee or student and the possible costs involved will
not  be compensated by the Academy.  More information  about  the COVID
certificate can be found HERE.

 It  is recommended  to  wear  a  mask at  the  academy.  Non-vaccinated
employees,  students  including  continuing  education  students  are
required to wear a mask. 

 It is strictly prohibited to come to the academy in the event of even
the  slightest  suspicion  of  being  infected  with  the  virus. This
requirement applies to both vaccinated and non-vaccinated employees and
students. In case of an infection, continuing education students must notify
the  head  of  the  continuing  education  centre   ene.kangron@eamt.ee,  tel.
6675 761.

 Unvaccinated people must remain in self-isolation for 10 days and
are not allowed to enter the study building at that time. Vaccinated
people or those who have recovered from the corona virus within the last 6
months do not have to self-isolate.

 The cafeteria is open to the faculty, staff and students of the Academy, as
well as all continuing education students who are allowed to enter the study
building.

 The library provides its services to the members of the academy as usual.

mailto:ene.kangron@eamt.ee
https://www.terviseamet.ee/en/digital-covid-certificate
https://eamt.ee/en/eamt-work-organization-2021-22/
https://eamt.ee/en/eamt-work-organization-2021-22/
https://eamt.ee/en/eamt-work-organization-2021-22/

